
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

WNWRS Newsletter  

 July 2020 

  

 

Over a quarter of all GP Practices in Wales are now registered on Locum Hub Wales.  Thank you to all Practice Managers who have 

registered on the system and for those who haven’t – don’t miss out on this fantastic free service! 

Break Free from expensive Agency Fees 

Let The GPs find you 

Remember when setting up your account to add in your Practice 

If you have a Cluster or Practice Managers Meeting coming up, please contact us at nwssp.primarycarewnwrs@wales.nhs.uk  

to arrange a demonstration of this new system. 

 

  
 

Wales National Workforce and Reporting System (WNWRS) 

Partneriaeth Cydwasanaethau 
Gwasanaethau Cyflogaeth 
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If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us: 
 
Tel:   01792 860489 
Email:    NWSSP.PrimaryCareWNWRS@Wales.nhs.uk 
 

You can also visit our website at: http://www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk  

 

 

Update on GP Registrars. 

Following feedback from Practice Managers and 

discussion with NHS Digital, there is new guidance on 

entering GP Registrars on the WNWRS.  

GP Registrar Data is being phased out of the Staff 
Overview area. All GP Registrars are indemnified through 
their Lead Employer and do not fall under the Scheme 
for GMPI. Their data will be loaded into the reporting 
system from an external source and does not need to be 
recorded in the WNWRS. 

For GP Registrars that are currently on the WNWRS, 

please do not delete them, just enter a termination date 

when their rotation ends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Focus on: Job Roles 

It is important that the WNWRS reflects an accurate 

picture of the workforce in Wales, so please ensure all 

Staff have the correct Job Roles in your Practice.  Any 

healthcare professional that has a registration number, 

should have this entered in the Registration Number box 

of their Staff Record.  This includes GPs, Nurses and 

Pharmacists. 

Action needed : Practice Managers to check all 

Job roles are correct for their members of staff 

and enter any missing registration numbers. 

Hints and Tips 

     

If you are struggling to see your Staff Records please try 

loading the WNWRS using Google Chrome. 

Also – did you know that you can change how you view 

your Staff Records by clicking on the three dashes on the 

top right hand side of each column of the Staff Table?   

www.locumhubwales.co.uk  

TIP: Locum Hub Wales works best with 

Google Chrome  

 Reporting System launch 

July 2nd was the launch of the reporting side of the 

WNWRS.  There is now validated data to view in the 

Reporting Module, taken from the March 2020 extract. 

Please have a look at the reporting side of the system 

and see how it can help your Practice.  Full guidance on 

the Reporting Module is being updated and will be 

available soon on our website.  
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